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OCTOBER, 2006

GENERAL DINNER MEETING

R.S.L. 

       Tuesday       17 October , 2006   
Cost of Dinner $20 (GST inclusive) Please try to have the change.
SHOW AND TELL EVENING
Committee Meetings
Board Meetings start at 5.00pm, Committees will meet at 5.45pm, prior to  Dinner Meeting at 6.30pm.
APOLOGIES

Apologies are to be directed ONLY to Geraldine Collins on 55412058.

Please advise by 5pm Monday 16th October, 2006.

In case of an EMERGENCY, an apology may be accepted by Geraldine up to 8.30am on day of the meeting. An account for the cost of the dinner will be forwarded to any member not responding in the usual manner. 

MISSION STATEMENT

Zonta International is a worldwide service 

organisation of executives in business and the professions 

working together to advance the status of women.

From our President:

Dear Members

Where has the year gone? Before we know we will be celebrating Christmas with our family and friends and seeing in the New Year. I look forward to the Opera in Brisbane on October 14th with Richard Bonynge conducting. I have not seen him conduct so I am looking forward to the evening.

This month we will have the pleasure of welcoming Gaye Thiel as an addition to our Zonta family. Maintaining our membership numbers is something we should all be aware of constantly. Please consider which of your friends and acquaintances may be interested in joining Zonta. Gerry Gimblett can take their names and addresses from you so we may write and invite them to consider joining our Club. Alternatively, you may like to invite friends along one evening, so they can meet us and get an idea of what Zonta is about.
I have purchased a cane basket for us to fill with goodies for our Christmas Gourmet Stall raffle. We will pre-sell these raffle tickets fairly heavily before the December 2nd event. Sister Catharina has kindly donated a ham to go with the Hamper. This is a major fundraising event for us and also raises our physical profile in the community with our stall at the entry to the Beaudesert Markets.
Our next cookery class will be on Friday 20 October at 12.45pm in the Baptist Church kitchen as usual. You will recall that our recipes this lesson will include the use of lentils and beans in interesting ways.
A dear friend has given me little soaps, shampoos and hand creams collected over the year from various hotel pit stops, so they will make a substantial start for our Shelter Care Packages. Small Christmas gifts for Shelter mothers and children should also bo on the shopping lists.

Please keep your eyes out for interesting question sheets for our Trivia evening next year. I have garnered a couple and will pass them onto Ellen Logan. We aim to make this an interesting and stimulating evening, which could become a fixture on our yearly calendar of events.

I look forward to our meeting on Tuesday, 17 October and hope for a good role up to welcome Gaye.
Kind regards,

Alice Warby.

DATES TO REMEMBER

Board and Dinner Meetings
17 October 2006 
21 November 2006

No meeting in December

16 January 2007

20 February 2007

20 March 2007

17 April as well AGM 2007
15 May Changeover 2007

OTHER IMPORTANT DATES.
24 October 2006 United Nations Day

8 November 2006 Zonta International Day

25 November 2006 International Day for the Elimination of Violence Against Women

26 November to 10 December 2006 16 Days of Activism Against Gender Violence

Christmas Party Date and Venue to be advised

2 December 2006 Gourmet Goodies Stall at the Markets.

Trivia Evening 2007 Date and Venue to be advised.

BIRTHDAY GREETINGS

OCTOBER

One member only registered for a birthday this month and she is:

Jane Struss    9 October.

This is a great opportunity to thank Jane for her informal talk last month about the family’s trip overseas  and the sporting achievements of her eldest son.
Also to Glenys Drew for an insight into her world of expertise.  It is very  satisfying to hear of members who are motivated to pursue their goals. Thankyou Jane and Glenys. 
SHOW AND TELL

A special treat is in store for us at our next Dinner Meeting. Due to the postponement of our guest speaker planned for this month The Program Committee is asking all members to  search for that special item and prepare a two minute talk about the significance of the item in their lives.

If you are a bower bird you should have  no trouble at all in extracting from that nest a treasured item for the evening.

It could be a photograph, (do you recall those slim models on the beach?) or a work of art,(hum…those art teachers did say I would be rich some day), or a craft item, (I’m jealous of those beautiful quiltmakers)or  a piece of jewellery,(always did like that man, not my husband at that time though!) or some woodwork,(just had to show those blokes!)

This should bring out some very revealing character traits!

Join in the fun. Please place the items on the table without your names. We will have some fun to set the atmosphere guessing what item belongs to each member.
NUTRITIONAL COOKING CLASSES for SINGLE MOTHERS

The date for the next  class is scheduled for the Feiday, 20 October, 2006, at the Baptist Church, Eaglefield St., Beaudesert,  meeting at 12.45pm, and commencing at 1.00pm  finishing at 2.45pm.
.Members who indicated their willingness to help on the day with fry pans and

 woks, may leave them with Sr. Catherina at Care and Concern, in order for them to be picked up on that day.  Members who are child minding are invited to be at the Church Hall by 12.45pm as well or earlier to organize the room.

This is a very exciting venture for the Club and as Alice has already reported it is providing many benefits for the mothers and children in the Beaudesert Shire.

FOR THE  NOVEMBER DINNER MEETING

 Our guest speaker will be Cheryl McIntyre who will demonstrate her craft  working with leather. We have seen some examples of beautiful , delicate  work. The treatment of leather these days  is a refined art form and should be of interest to all members. 
GOURMET GOODIES STALL
The Club’s annual stall at the markets, this year is on Saturday, 2 December and is drawing closer very quickly. 

A reminder to all members to start their preparations for that day.

It is a fundraiser for the Chaplaincy at the Beaudesert State High School where Sally Anne Martin is continuing to do  remarkable work counselling the  students, setting up courses for self esteem and organizing camps for fellowship and fun.
FOOTPRINTS OF SERVICE.

Thanks to all members  who commit to service in the community.
Hospital Canteen continues to be manned:

Breast Cushions are still being produced:

Telecross is continuing:

Nutritional Cooking classes are providing  healthier food options for single mothers and their children
Visits to the Wongaburra residents sharing conversations and time
Please pencil in your diaries that the deadline for reports and articles for the newsletter is the 8th of the month.

Thanks, Sylvia.
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